
 

 

 

 

WMCA Program on Frederick Health on Sept. 18 

Erin Betz, Director of Volunteer Services for Frederick Health coordinated a 

presentation with panelists.  

 

Panelists included Hamp Tisdale, the current Auxiliary President, Susan Chapman, 

a volunteer at Select Seconds Thrift Shop, and Erin Betz. They  talked about the 

Frederick Health Auxiliary, the various volunteer service opportunities, and the 

benefits of volunteering. Also Debbie Streeton, Development Officer with 

Frederick Health discussed the hospital’s non-profit status and the importance of 

charitable contributions. 

 

Each of the presenters included powerpoint slides on their topics. 

 

Did you know that Frederick Health has one of the largest volunteer programs in 

the state of Maryland? It is a dynamic group of people of all ages, races, 

backgrounds, skills and abilities who are all working toward the same goal – 

helping others. 

 

This event gave us a chance to ask questions about the programs associated with 

Frederick Health.  

 

We encouraged attendance at the Clubhouse to provide an atmosphere that allowed 

the in-person presenters to have a better relationship with the audience. Thus a 

virtual presentation was not be available. The presentation  however was 

recorded. A link for the Youtube recording was available the day after the in-

person  presentation. It was sent to our email list.  

 

We held our first Meet and Greet before this presentation at 6:30 pm. Light 

refreshments were available. 

 

 


